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This week I started doing Spelling test on Friday. We will be doing Spelling test

each Friday, with a pretest on Monday. On Mondays, I will still be sending home

spelling words and homework. It will be due back on Friday.

What We are Learning

Reading:

We will be learning about words with -ing and -ed endings, adjectives, and retell

key details.

Math:

It will be all learning about place value tens and ones.

Religion:

We will learn about love and how Jesus wants us to live our daily lives.

Science:

This month we are learning about the life cycle of plants.

Important Dates to Remember

27-29th: Thanksgiving Break No School

“Give thanks in all circumstances; for this the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.”

1 Thessalonians 5:18


